Nursery: Infants -3 years old KidZone:

Ages 3- grade 4

KidZone meets during the service in the fellowship hall.

We engage in large group worship and teaching, then break off into age based small groups for discussion and activities. Children can be picked up after the service from their small group classrooms.

Ages 3 –5 classroom next to the Nursery

Grades 1-4 classroom opposite Minister's office

Our Team

Family Pastor Minister

Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha Timothy Gibb 519-620-4415 519-505-2396 aubrey@cpcmail.ca tim@cpcmail.ca

Music Director Choir Director Brad Paddock Gwen Darling brad@cpcmail.ca gwen@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator Debbie McKevitt

office@cpcmail.ca

Office Hours:

Mon- Friday, 9.30 am - 12.30pm

Large Print Sunday Service Bulletins available at the main entrance





@CentralChurchCa



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

Sunday May 19th, 2019 10am

Welcome & Announcements

Cornerstone/the solid rock Worship

Prayer

Worship **Everlasting God**

King of heaven

Here I am to worship

Prayer song Come let us worship and bow down

Message Rev Dr. Aubrey Botha

Offering Prayer

Closing worship Because He lives/Amen

Benediction

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone following "Here I am to worship"

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. we welcome all who come to worship with us today. Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the foyer. Please join us after the service for coffee/tea & fellowship

SERVICE AT CENTRAL

Greeters this week: Lorna From

Greeters next week: Andrew & Linda Foster

THIS COMING WEEK AT CENTRAL

Office Closed	May 20th	Victoria Day
Nairn Taylor	May 21st	2.00pm
Worship team	May 21st	7.00pm
Prayer Group	May 21st	7.30pm
Alpha Women's Bible	May 22nd	7.00pm
Reframe Bible study	May 22nd	7.00pm (offsite)
Choir	May 23rd	7.00pm
Women's Spring Social	May 24th	10.00am

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sr/Jr Youth	May 26th	6.30pm
Board of Managers	May 28th	7.00pm
Worship team	May 28th	7.00pm
Prayer Group	May 28th	7.30pm
Alpha Women's Bible	May 29th	7.00pm
Reframe Bible study	May 29th	7.00pm (offsite)
Choir	May 30th	7.00pm
Minister's Bible Study	May 30th	7.00pm
Drop Off Garage Sale	May 31st	9.00am
Garage Sale	June 1st	9.00am
Allison Lupton Concert	June 1st	7.00pm



Allison Lupton returns to Central

to launch her "Words of Love" CD . Saturday, June 1st. Doors Open 7pm.

Get you tickets online www.eventbrite.com \$25 or \$30 at the door. (Children 12 and under free)



Celebration of Life for Doug Tracy

Friends from Central Church are invited to join Doug Tracy's Family in a Celebration of Life Service on Saturday June 22 at 11:00am in the Sanctuary with a Reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall. Doug along with his wife Evelyn were active members at Central and Doug loved to come and visit his friends here even after he moved to Manitoulin Island.



What we are offering:

- Biblical Discipleship
- Soft Skill Development ("they don't teach this in schools")
- Fun and Encouraging environment
- Paid 30 hours a week for 8 weeks throughout July and August commencing July 2nd, 2019.

What we require:

- A relationship with Jesus with a desire to grow and be discipled
- A teachable spirit
- Loves children, youth and the Church
- Age 15-30 (required by the grant)
- Coming out of school
- Flexible schedule

What helps:

Athletic, musical or artistic abilities (camps and KidZone)

Contact Timothy: tim@cpcmail.ca



Spring Clean for Central's Indoor Garage Sale

On Saturday June 1 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. your Missions and Outreach Committee is organizing a Garage/Bake Sale in the church hall to raise funds to support our mission projects. Here is your chance to clean out your closets and donate clean gently used items in good repair for a great need.

You will be able to drop off donations on Friday May 31 from 9 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Some suggestions: baked good, crafts, be a vendor, books, art, spring and summer clothing, toys, furniture, kitchen items, outdoor items, plants and garden items

Note: No old electronics accepted

Contact: Denise at 519-658-5857 or dmcclell@uoguelph.ca

We need volunteers on Friday or Saturday for our Garage Sale!

Could you spare 2-3 hours on Friday May 31 between 9 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. to help us receive and sort donations in the hall for the garage sale? Or maybe you could help sell items or serve coffee on Saturday morning at the garage sale between 9:00 and 11:30 a.m. Or maybe you could bake some goodies and donate them for the sale. Any help would be appreciated.

Contact: Denise at 519-658-5857 or dmcclell@uoguelph.ca

Raising the Roof at our Second Hymn Sing Café!



Everyone was in great voice at our second hymn sing on May 8 as about 60 people from within and outside Central sang together many of our old favourite hymns. Elizabeth led us as Ron played the organ and we were treated to a solo by Pat Couttie, one of our choir members who has a beautiful voice. Ron again challenged us to "name that hymn" and Elizabeth gave us some interesting history on some of the hymns. Most stayed after for some great fellowship and yummy goodies. Thanks to everyone who helped make it a lovely afternoon.

Due do the popularity of the Hymn Sing we would like to host more events in the fall. However, to help us realise these events we will require some support from volunteers. Roles might include greeters, setting up and serving refreshments, organizing people to bring goodies, or some computer work preparing the program and large print versions. Please contact Ron and Elizabeth if you can help us.

"The Veggie Patch" is coming soon

Our yearly summer challenge to our congregation is about to start on June 2 to collect cans of veggies for the Cambridge Self-Help Food Bank. We will continue until Labour Day Weekend with two other churches (Wesley and Trillium) already joining us in the challenge. We can do it!

Central Presbyterian Church presents SummerBlast 2019



Monday – Friday, 9:30am-12pm
For kids Gr 1-5
Only 40 spots available, sign up now!

Cost: \$25



Power UP

August 12-16

Monday – Friday, 9am-12pm

For kids finished JK-Gr5.

Registration forms are available from:

tim@cpcmail.ca office@cpcmail.ca Online; www.centralchurchcambridge.ca